
Gift Wrap Station!
We will be having a gift wrapping 

station from December 3rd-24th and 
will be providing  a variety of  colorful 

wrapping paper, bows, scissors, and 
tape.

Come on down to the housing office and 
wrap your presents with your favorite 

leasing team.

December 2018 

Happy Holidays Redstone 
Family!

Be sure to join us Wednesday, 
December 19th, starting at 5pm to 
7pm for our Candy and Cookie 

Exchange! 
We will be providing drinks, cutlery 

and table space at our housing office. 
So come on down and enjoy delicious 
holiday treats and great conversation 

with our community.

See ya'll there! 

Holiday Energy Conservation & Safety Tips
With the excitement of the holidays coming here are a few safety and conservation 

tips to help you have a safe and smart holiday season.
1)

2)

3)

CHOOSE LED LIGHTS - When purchasing holiday decorations, make the switch to 
LED lights. LED’s are more efficient, use up to 90% less energy than incandescent, and 
last much longer! They also stay cool to the touch and produce less heat, so your home 
is safer. You can save even more by using those new LED lights on a timer.

DO SOMETHING FUN - Instead of firmly planting in front of the TV for the day, consider 
getting some fresh air or playing a board game. Take advantage of time together with 
friends and family while decreasing your energy usage. Try bundling up and playing   
football outside instead of watching it. Make sure the winners get to go through the pie line 
first!

Holiday Traditions

We are starting a 
Facebook hashtag!

This year we want to see all the 
beautiful decorations  in the 
community and anything that has to 
do with the holidays. Whenever you 
take a picture of your amazing holiday 
decor and sparkling lights be sure to 
post it on our facebook page with the 
hastag. 

Silent Night

 AVOID THEFT - Thieves are looking for homes with lots of valuable holiday gifts, so 
don’t give them an invitation. Keep gifts out of windows and don’t leave boxes from 
expensive electronics at the curb. Break down these boxes, and place them in trash 
bags for a more secure option. 

Dont't forget to RSVP by December 
17th by calling the housing office or         

e-mailing 
david.ugarte@huntcompanies.com   

so that we can get a proper head count 
and a list of which treats everyone is 

bringing.

Just a friendly reminder that 
our quiet time hours are 

from 10pm-7am. Please be 
concious of your neighbors 

whenevery having your 
holiday get togethers this 

year.

#huntholidays

While you're stopping by to wrap your presents be sure to fill out a Holiday 
Traditions form that shares what you and your family does each year for the 
Holiday! We will be posting it on our facebook page with your permission.

Hunt Update 

We have a new 
Maintenance Technician!

This is Andrew Clark, 
he recently started with 
us at the beginning of 
November and has 
been in the 
maintenance industry 
for leasing communities 
for two and a half 
years. He is originally 
from Topeka, Kansas 
and moved here in 
September of 2012 to

start his new family. When he's not at work he 
enjoys spending time with his family, working 
in his woodshop garage and playing video 
games. Be sure to give him a warm Redstone 
welcome by waving as he drives by in your 
neighborhood.
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- TUESDAY 

  - WEDNESDAY 

  - THURSDAY 

Please be sure to like us on Facebook now at Redstone Family Housing ! 

Raymon Zapata - Chief of Housing 
256-842-3215 

ramon.zapata.civ@mail.mil 
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Candy and 
Cookie 

Exchange

31
Office Closings for 

December and January:
12/25/18 - Christmas Day
01/01/19 - New Year's Day

If you are in need of any 
emergency maintenance during 
the closed holidays please feel 
free to contact the emergency 
maintenance line directly at 
855-627-3932. We hope 
everyone has a safe and happy 
holiday this season!
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